DEPARTMENT OF LABUUR,_ GDUERNMENT OF PUNJAB
Office Of Labour Commissioner Punjab

In continuation of letter No. sT/9408 Dated 01-05-2020, it has been

observed that in view of the emergent economic situation arising out of Covid-19, it may

not be appropriate at this stage to raise the Minimum Wages in the State. The letter as

issued on 01-05-2020 stangs withdrawn with Immediate effect and further decision is

kept in abeyance,
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A Copy of above is forwa rded to the following for Kind Information:-

1) Hon'ble Labour Minister, Punjab,
2) Principal Secretary, Labour.

kouvbata
Statistical Officer (Labour)
For Labour Commissioner, Punjab




